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To whom it may concern:

I am a citizen of the Nipomo Mesa whose life is affected by the silica-laden particulate matter kicked up by the Off
Road Vehicle riders, most/many of whom are not even County residents.  I find it difficult to believe that we are in
the position of arguing which is more important to the future of the County: the health of its citizens and workforce
or the “rights” of ORV riders. 

The recently announced compromise “plan” developed by the APCD and the State Parks management teams falls
woefully short of protecting my health and that of my south county neighbors.  Please do not allow the “rights” of
the off-roaders to be prioritized over the health of the citizens of this county.  Please do the morally right thing. 
Reject the compromise.

Thank you,
Rosemary Remacle
1091 Danni Court
Nipomo
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